
    

         Our Lady’s Hospital 

         Navan 

         Co. Meath  

         046-9021210 

 
Mr. Darren O Rourke 

 

         12th December 2022  

 

Our ref; 62932/22 

 

Dear Minister O Rourke 

 

I acknowledge receipt of and refer to your correspondence dated 12th December in relation to your 

Covid Payment for staff at Our Lady’s Hospital, Navan.  

I confirm that all eligible staff at OLHN have received this payment. 
  
The only staff outstanding are agency staff and this is being arranged through KOSI.  
 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
___________________________ 

Anita Brennan 

Hospital Manager  

 

 

 

 


